
2008 Presidents Message 

 

Hello to all players and supporters of Cricket. 

 

It is an honour as President of the VDCA to wish everyone involved in our association many happy 

experiences this season both on and off the field. We are blessed to enjoy the game we all love, in such 

beautiful surroundings which we are lucky enough to call home. Thanks to all volunteers and the 

executive for doing a great job and keeping the game of cricket alive and healthy on Vancouver Island. 

 

We are fortunate to have many different elements that form the fabric of our organization, including: 

The Pavilion Society, Midweek Cricket, Cowichan Over 40s, Junior Cricket, Women's Cricket, V.I.S.A.S. 

and so on. It is important to remember that all of these endeavours are managed on a volunteer basis 

and it is easy to take such hard work for granted, so I make a call to all members of the Association to 

help spread the workload wherever you can.  

 

We have much to look forward to this year including the Legendary Visas which has truly become one of 

the world's great 6-a-side International events.  

 

Don't forget to check our website www.vdca.ca which has an integrated scorekeeping and schedule tool 

to help keep the all important statistics up to date.  

 

As the rains and grey skies of spring pass to the glorious sunshine of summer, dust off the Willow, press 

the whites, shine up the balls and let the Spirit of this wonderful game entertain and fulfill our sporting 

desires. 

 

Play on! !  

Mark Goodall  

President 

 


